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The North Of Thames Community recently held a retreat, providing members with a weekend of 

inspiration, relaxation and good give and take. 

 

  
 

It is amazing to see communities taking initiative to gather together to share memories as well as their 

faith. Please see images and testimonials from those who participated here- 

 

 


